OFFICE OF THE
WASHINGTON STATE LIQUOR CONTROL BOARD
Board Meeting Minutes — May 4, 2011

Chair Foster called the regular meeting of the Washington State Liquor Control Board to order at 10:06 a.m., on
Wednesday, May 4, 2011 in the Boardroom, 3000 Pacific Avenue SE, Olympia, Washington. Members Kurose and
Marr were also present.

Approval of Minutes
The minutes from the April 27, 2011 meeting were approved.

Retail Annual Awards
Pat Kohler, Administrative Director, and Dave Wilson, District Manager shared with the Board that the retail annual
awards recognition has been longstanding since 1997. Chris Liu, Retail Director, and John Redal, Operations
Manager, recognized the following employees for their outstanding service:

Clerk of the Year — Melissa Goldman, Store #134, Oak Harbor

Assistant Manager of the Year — Scott McEuen, Store #65, Spokane

Manager of the Year — Susan Myers, Store #1086, Vancouver

State Store of the Year — Store #140, Bellingham/Barkiey

District Manager of the Year — Eddie Cantu, District #9

Employee of the Year — Cain Arrequin, Store #‘i 59, Kennewick

Confract Manager of the Year — Teresa Ward, Store #603, LaConner
The Retail Services Recognition Team was also recognized for their hard work and efforts in putting together this
program. Chair Foster gave her thanks and congratulations to the award recipients. Member Marr wanted to
recognize that this is a testament to the quality of individuals in our stores. Member Kurose echoed her thanks and

appreciation to the recipients for a job well done.

New Business
There was no new business.

Old Business:
There was no old business.

The Board Meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m. %
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